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Bangladesh High Commission
Singapore

NO.: 19.01.6501.103.36.056.22 09 December 2022

Notice

This 1s to announce that the regular activities of the High Commission of Bangladesh
in Singapore will remain closed on 16 December 2022 (Friday) in connection with our great
Victory Day.

12: 2022
Md. Oashimul Bari
First Secretary & Head of Chancery
Email: mission.singapore(@mofa.gov.bd
Phone no. 62550075

Distribution:

All Otticers & Ofticials of the High Commission

|
2. Notice Board (4" /10" Floor)
3. Mr. Sariful Islam, office Attendant (request for uploading on Mission’s
Facebook/website/twitter
4. Mr. Chow. Jit Poh Building Management
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